
Charlotte Department of Transportation 

Memorandum 
 

FAST – FRIENDLY - FLEXIBLE 

 

Date: 

 

April 22, 2009 

To: 

 

 

Tom Drake & Tammie Keplinger 

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Department 

From: 

 

 

Michael A. Davis, PE 

Development Services Division 

Subject: Rezoning Petition 09-041: Located at the Intersection of Highway 29 and 

Caprington Avenue 

 

 

CDOT does not have any issues associated with this rezoning request. We have provided comments 

below for your information. 

 

Goal 1 of the TAP relies on implementation of the Centers, Corridors and Wedges land use 

strategy.  This project site is located in a Corridor.  Such areas should include a dense and 

interconnected street network.  

 

This proposed rezoning will not have any effect on transportation.  

 

 

Please advise if we can be of further assistance,  

 

 

c: R. H. Grochoske (via email)  

 J. Shapard – Review Engineer (via email)  

 B. D. Horton (via email)  

 A. Christenbury (via email)  

 E. D. McDonald (via email)  

 T. Votaw (via email)  

 Rezoning File  

 

 


